
 
TCEQ Activity Update 
Lake Jackson, Texas, Incident 
 
Monday, Oct. 5, 2020 
 
The Boil Water Notice for the City of Lake Jackson remains in effect.  
 
Personnel with TCEQ’s Office of Water remain on-site to complete tasks related to the free chlorine 
disinfection process. 
 
City of Lake Jackson staff checked free chlorine residuals throughout the water distribution system 
Monday morning, which TCEQ confirmed were conducted according to appropriate sampling methods. 
 
TCEQ’s Region 12 Houston staff collected additional samples for chlorine residual levels and conducted 
pressure checks throughout the day on Monday. Agency staff also took bacteriological samples, which 
were delivered to a lab for analysis Monday evening. 
 
 


